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Dear Mr. Maksud,
Re: A complaint against the Narcotics Bureau

of the Hong Kong Police Force
Fharrukh Latif

Your letter addressed to the Hong Kong Bar Association has been forwarded to me in my
capacity as the co-ordinator of the Bar Free Legal Service Scheme.

It would appear that you are disappointed that the information that you gave to the
Narcotics Bureau regarding the identity etc. of a person by the name of Fharrukh Latif did not
yield any positive result in that Latif did not seem to have been arrested/prosecuted. And
because of this lack of positive iesult, you have been deprived of an opporiunily o seek
reduction in the sentence that was imposed upon you in HCCC 175/2015.

You are concerned that the Hong Kong Narcotics Bureau (at least the team who dealt with
you) may be corrupt and they have been protecting the masterminds of drug trafficking.

For your information, if you have any complaints against any police officers (Narcotics
Bureau officers are police officers), you should make a formal complaint to CAPO, namely,
Complaints Against Police Officers. CAPO is the watchdog unit that investigates complaints
lodged against police officers. The address of CAPO is as follows: -

Ground Floor, Annex Block
Caine House, No. 3 Arsenal Street

Wanchai, Hong Kong

We regret that the Bar Association is not able to assist you any further ag it is no part of
the Association to supervise the conduct of police officers.

s faithfully,

/ \
, ze Kin
Co-ordinator

Bar Free Legal Service Scheme
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Dear Mr. MAKSUD,

HONG KONG POLICE FORCE
Narcotics Bureau

17/F, Arsenal House West Wing
Police Headquarters
Wanchai, HK

7™ August 2018

Letter to Informant / Witness for Case with Insufficient Evidence

Our office has received your letters dated 7 July 2018, 14™ July 2018,
18" July 2018 and 23™ July 2018 respectively sent to the Narcotics Bureau, WSIP
LAM Y.F, DSIP LAI W.C. and Complaint Against Police Office.

2 The information in your letters had been known and thoroughly
investigated by us. The evidence obtained during the investigation had been
seriously considered and there is insufficient evidence to support a charge against
any person. The case will be further considered if, in the future, any additional
and new information becomes available.

3. The Commissioner of Police is grateful to you for being a responsible
citizen and fulfilling your obligations as a member of the community by reporting
this crime/serious crime.

Yours sincerely,

oA

m/ i
/ S
( WONG Po-ling Pauline )

for Commissioner of Police

ce. file \/

Pol-100
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Stanley Prison

99 Tung Tau Wan Road
Stanley, Hong Kong

Mr Maksud Alam (P-382647)

=

Dear Sir,

I refer to your letter dated 15 July 2018 which we acknowledged
receipt on 23 July 2018.

Please note that we need some more time to gather information
about the matters raised in your letter. We will give you a reply as soon as
possible.

Yours faithfully,

A

/!
(Maria WONG)
for Director of Public Prosecutions



The Government of the
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Mr Maksud-Alam

P-382647

c/o Ch Supt/ Stanley Prison
Correctional Services Department

Dear Mr Maksud-Alam,

I refer to your earlier letter to the Security Bureau. The
matters concerned have been relayed to the Hong Kong Police Force for
action deemed appropriate.

Yours sincerely,

(Ken SO)
for Secretary for Security



